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MEMO 
 

Date: January 17, 2014 
 
To: All Offerors 
 
From: Michelle Adams, Procurement Officer 
 
Re: New Law Center Construction (H27-9867-AC) 
 Postponement of Notice of Intent to Award 

 
The Notice of Intent to Award for the above referenced project has been postponed to January 

31, 2014,  by the close of business.  Offerors will receive an email copy of the NOIA and the 

document will be posted in the Facilities Administration Building at 743 Greene Street, 
Columbia, SC. 


